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5th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Following on from the FOBSA letter sent just before the Easter holidays regarding 

the Coin Race, we can now confirm it will be held on the 23rd May 2022. 

You may recall the race involves the children bringing in coins from home of any 

denomination (as long as they are British legal tender and the more combinations of 

coins, the better!) and competing in classes to create the longest line of coins and /or 

the highest amount of money in a line. 

Each class will be in the hall individually and the children will not know which class has 

made the longest line or raised the most money. After all the classes have been in and 

completed the race the children will be told the results and both the longest line and 

the highest amount of money raised will be crowned the champions. As previously 

mentioned, this has proved very popular in the past, with children really wanting to be 

in the winning class(es). It is a great fundraiser and provides educational 

opportunities for the children too       

Please can the children bring in their coins in a named money bag / envelope on the 

morning of the 23rd May. Let the competition begin! 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

FOBSA 
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